
Lode Tennis Club

The Twentieth Annual General Meeting of the club
 will be held at 7.30pm at 27 Station Road,

Lode on Thursday 22 September 2016

Agenda

1. Election of the Committee of Management and the officers.

2. Matters arising from the minutes of the Annual General Meeting held on 3 September
2015.

3. To receive the Treasurer’s Report.

4. Matters arising from the Chairman’s Report.

5. To set membership fees for the forthcoming year (including consideration for
changing family subscription rate so that the differential from the couple rate is more
than £5).

6. Any other business.

Chairmans’s Report

Your tennis club continues to thrive and the court has been maintained to a very high standard. 
The new court playing surface has been well received generally, and appears to be fulfilling all
that was promised for it.

The new format for Tennis Coaching for juniors did not work out as well as hoped this year, and
due to lower take up it was cancelled for 2016 (although some juniors in one age group did
arrange privately for coaching during one week at the start of August). 

During the year, there have been successful social events held, including a safari dinner party last
October and a curry evening in May, and finally an open day in August.

A mixed doubles competition has been going on through the summer, which has been very
successful, and will culminate in a  finals day on 25 September 2016 (the day after the next safari
dinner party).

Any suggestions regarding the management of the club and/or any improvements would be most
welcome.

Jeff Kempster        Chairman


